
NOTICE OF AUDIT
NORTH ALLEGHENY
SCHOOL DISTRICT

A detailed report of the audit
of the financial statements of
the  North  Allegheny  School
District  for  the  year  ended
June  30,  2023,  has  been
submitted  to  its  Board  of
Directors, and is available for
public  inspection.  Notice  is
hereby given that said report
has  been  filed  on  Monday,
December  18,  2023  (Case
#GD-23-014406),  with  the
Allegheny County Department
of Court Records and that the
same  will  be  confirmed
absolute unless an appeal is
taken within  thirty  (30)  days
after the filing thereof.
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